LDF

From:

Sent: 15 August 2017
To: LDF

Subject: Peel Hall Park

We wish to register our opposition to any building by Satnam on Peel Hall Park .
There are contaminated land issues.
Issues regarding the number of cars should house building take place.

The area is a flood plain and our gardens will be even more flooded in winter as there would be nowhere
for the water to go in times of high rainfall if the land is covered in concrete and tarmac.

Has any independent survey been carried out to ascertain whether there are any protected flora and
fauna currently living there?

The connections to M6 and M62 will overload and increase traffic roads that are already congested .
We do not need any fast food restaurants and the litter that it generates.

Social housing could be better built around Gorse Covert where there are acres of land with ease of
access.





